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Hi,

I’m a resident of San Francisco and a regular rider of Muni, BART, Caltrain, and AC Transit.
I am disappointed to see that item 22-1720 of the Regional Network Management draft
framework includes a committee of existing general managers instead of a stronger Network
Manager.

This proposed re-hash of the Clipper Executive Board model does not go far enough. From my
personal experience with the Clipper system’s glacial progress over the past 15 years, this
management model delivers substandard results and is unaccountable to riders.

We do not need another committee of part-time members tied down by other responsibilities
and parochial concerns. Riders and transit systems need MTC to step up with a strong
Network Manager invested with a clear and primary responsibility to integrate service across
the Bay Area.

Thank you for taking my comment into consideration.

Shahin Saneinejad





